
Dear Panel 
            I very much hope the 15mph speed limit for green lanes will not be changed, 

and that many more will be created over the years thus encouraging cycling and 

walking. In an island of this size there is no reason for feeling the need for speed, no 

journey can take more than 45 minutes. 
      I would further suggest that all those people who have said it is difficult to drive 

at 15mph be invited to take another driving test, as their car handling skills have to 

be questioned 
                 yours sincerely 
                                      Rosemary Evans (Mrs) 
 


